Notice of the Royal Thai Consulate General

Closure of the Consulate’s office from 25-31 July, 2014
for office relocation to a new address

The Royal Thai Consulate-General will be closed from Friday the
25th to Thursday the 31% of July, 2014 for relocation. The office will resume
public operation on Friday 1* of August, 2014 at the following new address:

- TTNTIBERE KRS
36 Youhe Lu, Haizhu District, Guangzhou 510310
- Telephone: +8620 8385 8988; Fax: +8620 8388 9567

Visa Service

- Applications for visa are handled as usual on the Thursday
24" of July, 2014.
- Applicants submitting their visas requests on Wednesday
23th of July, can retrieve their passport on the Friday 1* of August
at 16.30 hrs (the first day after closure).
- Applicants submitting their visas requests on Thursday
24th of July, can retrieve their passport on the Monday,
4™ of August at 16.30 hrs.

Thai citizen service, Legalization, Thai passport renewal,
Thailand Business Information Center , etc.

- Other services will resume full operation on Friday 1% of August,
2014.




